
 

 

 

Please Print in the January 7th and 14th, 2021  

Edition of the Haddam News.  
 

PLANNING and ZONING PUBLIC HEARING  

 

The Planning and Zoning Commission of Haddam, Connecticut will hold a Public Hearing at the Haddam 

Town Hall, 21 Field Park Dr., Haddam, CT on January 21, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. to act upon the following 

item(s): 

 

1. Request to allow a 4 lot subdivision in R2-A zone. 

     565 Saybrook Rd with access from Walkley Hill Rd, Map 86 lot 2.   
     Applicant: Catherine Ragozzino 

 

 
 

Said applications are on file in the Land Use Office of the Town of Haddam.  

 

Planning and Zoning Commission, Haddam CT 

 


